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‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 9:    Friday 5th June 2020 

Home Learning: 

Please make good use of 
the BBC Programmes. 

Some people prefer Oak 
National Academy. 

Both are online 
programmes offering 

support from the 
Government. Follow the 

daily programme of lessons 
for your age group. 

 

Congratulations to the 
Diamond Children that 
are learning at home:- 
 
Reception: Lila Medlicott 
                  Viktor Vida 
Year 1: Taylor Meek 
            Shay Mills 
Year 2: Maci Summers 
           Daryl Chatambarara 
Year 3: Bella Sully 
            Ella Phelps 
Year 4: Olivia Kear 
             Raphaela Vaida 
Year 5: Nour Berberi 
             Evan Blunn 
Year 6: Ryan Van Zyl 
             Finley Johnson 
Children in school will be 
rewarded in school in 
‘Bubble Diamond 
Assembly.’ 
 

Dear Parents 

Thank you for supporting us this week. It has been a smooth start for 

those children returning to school. It was lovely to see their smiling 

faces. They have quickly adjusted to life in their new Bubble and are 

enjoying a return to routines and structures in friendly familiar 

surroundings. If it’s sunny, please ensure your child has sunscreen on 

before school. We do not expect children to bring it to school with 

them. We have provided plenty of shade too. If you wish, they can 

bring their own little bottle of hand sanitizer. If not, we have plenty. 

 

I am so aware that this makes it even more difficult for the children 

in other year groups that haven’t been invited back. Please believe we 

are doing everything we can to include you in school life and will 

continue to support you in every way we can. This will be by responding 

to children on see saw and phone calls where necessary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 8th/Tuesday 9th June/Thursday 11th/Friday 12th June- 
Registered children in School from Reception, Year 1, Year 6 and 
booked in Critical Care. 

Friday 19th June- Review of Risk Assessment. Providing it is safe, a 
further invitation for other Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children 
to join us will be sent out. 

 

 

 

 

This week’s BIG WRITE 
Dear diary, ....  

(could be a personal diary 

entry of time in lockdown, 

or a diary entry as 

characters from 

books/tv/film) ‘ 

Topics for the Summer Term: Use these for your project 
Reception- Water, Water, Everywhere 
Year 1/2-     Seaside Rescue 
Year 3/4-     Eurovision 
Year 5/6-     Wet and Wild 
Teachers are videoing on See Saw today! Watch out for them! 

Read, Read, Read-If you do 

nothing else, be reassured this is the 
single most important thing. Read to 
your child and get them to read to 
you.  

Our School Home-School Programme 

Mrs King has posted CLIC tests on 

Seesaw. These are revision maths 

sheets the children are familiar with. 


